
 

2nd July 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As a reward for reaching our Class Dojo target Amber class are going to visit Stratford Park for the day on 

Wednesday 16th July. We will be there for the whole school day. We plan on having a picnic, paddling in the 

stream, playing games and having an ice cream.  

 

Please could your child bring a backpack with: 

A change of clothes (in case they get wet) including a change of socks 

A plastic bag to put wet things in 

Drink 

A packed lunch 

Sunhat 

Sun cream 

 

They do not need to wear school uniform to school on the day, they can wear non-school uniform all day but 

please ensure they wear sensible shoes. If your child has old trainers/beach shoes/crocs that would be suitable 

for paddling that you don’t mind getting wet then please pack these.  

 

Families are invited to join us for a picnic at 1pm-we will be waiting at the band stand. If you intend to join us 

please fill in the slip below so that we know who to wait for. If you cannot make it for whatever reason on the 

day please let the office know so we are not waiting for you. You are welcome to stay with us after to join in 

some of the games. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). 

 

If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like to order a school packed lunch please fill in and 

return the below before Wednesday 9th July. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Anderson and Miss Smart 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Stratford Park visit-16th July 

 

Child’s name…………………………………………………………………… 

 

I would like to order a school packed lunch  

 

We will be coming to join you for the afternoon  

 


